
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT

May 18, 2010

Agenda Item: 5.5

Subject: Approval of Agreement Renewal—Eden Medical Center, Chabot College and
Las Positas College

Background: Chabot College, through the programs of the Health and Natural Science
Division, has maintained longstanding clinical relationships with various hospitals and healthcare
facilities in the region to provide clinical experiences outside the standard classroom setting.
Among these hospitals is Eden Medical Center, a California not-for-profit corporation, with four
facilities in the region. At this time, Eden Medical Center seeks to renew its relationship with
Chabot College programs and to extend to students in the Las Positas College Surgical
Technology and Pharmacy Technician programs the opportunity for academic and experiential
learning at any of the Eden Medical Center facilities. The term of the agreement is May 1, 2010
through May 1, 2014.

Past actions by the Board of Trustees include approval for similar clinical agreements on January
19, 2010, with Children’s Hospital and Research Center, Oakland, for Surgical Technology, Las
Positas College, Agenda 5.6; on December 8, 2009, with Stanford Hospital and Clinics, Las
Positas College, Agenda 5.4; on March 18, 2003, Clinical Agreements with Various Hospitals
and Healthcare Facilities, Chabot College, Agenda 5.4; August 21, 2001, Clinical Agreements
with Various Hospitals and Healthcare Facilities, Agenda 5.6.d.

Recommended Action: That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed agreement with Eden
Medical Center, Chabot College and Las Positas College for the period May 1, 2010 through
May 1, 2014. It is further recommended that the Board authorizes the Vice Chancellor, Business
Services, to execute the agreement and any future augmentations or amendments to this
agreement on behalf of the District.
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